NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, September 28, 2021, at 10:15 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the
matter may be heard, in the Board of Supervisors Chamber, First Floor, Eric Rood Administrative
Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, the Nevada County Board of Supervisors will hold
a public hearing regarding the appointment of the Director of Public Works as the Nevada County Road
Commissioner in accordance with the California Streets and Highways Code Section 2006 and Nevada
County Administrative Code section A-1142.10.3.

In adherence with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order pertaining to the COVID-19 pandemic and
social distancing guidelines as outlined by the Nevada County Public Health Department, please see the
September 28, 2021 agenda after posting for the most updated information regarding the meeting
format, as well as the various options being made available for members of the public to provide public
comment in both Eastern and Western County. If there continues to be a high rate of COVID-19 spread
within our community, the Board of Supervisors may attend the meeting and participate remotely to the
same extent as if they were present.

Any person wishing to offer testimony on this matter should appear at the public hearing, or submit
written comments (9 copies), or email the Clerk of the Board at clerkofboard(@co.nevada.ca.us in
advance of the meeting.
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